The City of Fort Lauderdale and the Fort Lauderdale

Police Department cordially invite you to join us for the
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for Police Chief William Schultz

and Promotional Ceremony

Wednesday, December 6, 2023

10 a.m. Reception 11 a.m. Swearing-in

at The Parker
707 NE 8th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

@WeAreFTL

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755

or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.
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